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May 1, 2024 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The OEPA new Lead and Copper Rule, is mandating that all cities and villages in Ohio 
take an inventory of the water service lines that are entering into resident’s houses as 
well as all businesses located within cities and villages.  The Village of Enon has no 
known lead service lines recorded, however, we need your help in assisting us with 
completing this OEPA Survey Project.  The enclosed information explains what is 
needed for this project.  We are asking that you complete the survey and return it to the 
Village Office by June 3, 2024, so that we can submit our results to the OEPA. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and willingness to help with this very important request.  
 
 
Respectfully, 

Kevin Siferd 
Kevin Siferd 
Village Administrator 
Village of Enon 
kevin.siferd@enon-oh.gov 


